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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 9 Term 4 2015 

To everyone in the Ngallagunda Communi-
ty, wishing you all a very Happy Christ-
mas. Thank you for the support we’ve re-
ceived throughout the year in the very 
important business of providing a quality 
Catholic education for your children. We 
look forward to the support of even more 
community members next year. 
Best wishes,  
                    Michelle, Alex and Dean. 


